
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Please be advised that the Bids and Awards Commiilee (BAC) of the Overseas Workers
Welfare Administration (OWWA) cancelled the procurement activities for the following.

Particulars Approved Budget
for the Contract

(ABc)
Bus Rental for the Staff Development for
OWWA Employees Towards a Gender
Sensitive Workplace

Php200,000 00 P.R. No. 2025-04-0053

Lease of Venue for the Staff
Development for OV\MA Employees
Towards a Gender Sensitive Workplace

Php2,565,000 00 P.R. No. 2025-04-0054

Consultancy Service Staff Development
for OWWA Employees Towards a Gender
Sensitive Workplace

Php300,000 00 P.R. No. 2025-04-0055

The above-mentioned items which was posted on 02 May 2025 on the OWWA and PhiIGEPS
Website will no longer proceed as scheduled but will be refined to more effectively support the
current priorities and goals of the organization. The Agency is currently undertaking
organizational adjustments due to the recent transition in the administration which renders the
foregoing procurement activities no longer technically feasible pursuant to Section 35.6 of the
2016 Revised lmplementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic Act No. 9184.

Thank you for taking interest in this procurement and we look forward to your participation in
our future projects.

lssued this 9rh day of June 2025, Pasay City

By the Aut and Awards Committee

ELYN A. DUNGAN-CLAUSTRO
Chai rson, Bids and Awards Committee
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